
 

Name of Religion Buddhism Christianity Confucianism 

When​ &​ where​ was this religion 
founded? 

   

Who​ was the founder of this religion?    

What is the name of this religion’s ​holy 
book/text​? 

   

What are some of the​ beliefs​ of this 
religion? 

1. 

2. 

3. 

1. 

2. 

3. 

1. 

2. 

3. 

What does this religion teach about the 
afterlife​? 

 
 
 

  

Is this religion​ monothesitic or 
polythesitic​? 

   

Some of the ​holy days (holidays)​ of 
this religion are: 

1. 

2. 

1. 

2. 

1. 

2. 

Where in the world​ is this religion 
practiced? 

   

What are some of the challenges this 
religion faced in the ​past​? 

 
 
 

  

What are some of the challenges this 
religion faces​ today​? 

 
 

  

What is this religion’s ​place of worship 
called? 

   

What ​artifact​ was presented from this 
religion? 

   

 



Name of Religion Hinduism Islam Judaism 

When​ &​ where​ was this religion 
founded? 

   

Who​ was the founder of this religion?    

What is the name of this religion’s ​holy 
book/text​? 

   

What are some of the​ beliefs​ of this 
religion? 

1. 

2. 

3. 

1. 

2. 

3. 

1. 

2. 

3. 

What does this religion teach about the 
afterlife​? 

 
 
 

  

Is this religion​ monothesitic or 
polythesitic​? 

   

Some of the ​holy days (holidays)​ of 
this religion are: 

1. 

2. 

1. 

2. 

1. 

2. 

Where in the world​ is this religion 
practiced? 

   

What are some of the challenges this 
religion faced in the ​past​? 

 
 
 

  

What are some of the challenges this 
religion faces​ today​? 

 
 
 

  

What is this religion’s ​place of worship 
called? 

   

What ​artifact​ was presented from this 
religion? 

   

 


